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Happy New Year! 

A new year and for many another opportunity to start fresh or anew.  If you’re thinking about or have 

considered serving your community. Now’s a good time to throw your hat in the ring for the upcoming 

election in May. Contact the office for more information on the process of putting your application in. 

The clean-up from hurricane Matthew has been completed but we will continue to monitor the trees 

along Shores Blvd. We cut back on the usual tree lights for the Holidays to save a little money. The 

rebuilding of the pier is being taken into consideration and a final decision will be made within the next 

30-60 days. 

The county continues to replace the main drain covers. They are currently on Shores Blvd between 

Christina and Aleida and working their way to the north end of our community. 

Our Committees continue meet and are making some great progress in bringing our Club House, 

Grounds, Activities and Documents up to speed.  

If you would like to be a part of any of these Committees call the office and ask about the dates they 

meet. As always I would like to remind you that we serve on the Board and Committees for you. It is our 

desire to make St Augustine Shores the jewel Community in the southeast part of our county. I can be 

reached at president@staugshores.net for comments or questions. Our Board meets the second 

Thursday of every month at 7PM in the clubhouse. All our property owners are invited to attend. Hope 

to see you there! 

Jim Priester, President 

 


